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The Fauna Preservation Society

c/o The Zoological Society of London, Regents Park, London, N.W.1.

Application for Membership

Please enrol me as a member of the Society
Name (BLOCK LETTERS) Please state Mr./Mrs./Miss or title

Address

1 enclose £

being my subscription as a Life/Ordinary Member.

The annual subscription is £2, payable on lIst January. The value of a
subscription is greatly increased if it is paid under a seven-year Deed of
Covenant. This entails no extra cost whatever. The Secretary will be
glad to send Covenant forms. A Banker’s Order saves time, expense and
reminders.

TEAR & HERE

Life membership fee :
Age : Under 41, £40; Age 41-60, £30; Age 61 and over, £20.

Banker’s Order

Bank

Address of Bank:

Please pay for the Credit of The Fauna Preservation Society, Barclays
Bank, Ltd., Camden Town, London, N.W.1, my subscription of £............
due on lIst January, 19 , and a similar amount on Ist January each
year until further notice.

Signature Date

Minimum Subscription £2 per annum but Members are asked to subscribe
as generously as possible.
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FPS AUTUMN MEETINGS
On Tuesday, October 24, at 5.30 p.m., in the meeting room
of the Zoological Society of London, Regent’s Park, Dr. G. F.
Cockbill, Assistant Director, Veterinary Services in Rhodesia,
will speak on “‘Problems of Tsetse Control”’.

On Tuesday, November 7, at 5.30 p.m., in the same meeting
room, Mr S. G. Brown and Mr Arthur Bourne will speak on
“Conservation of Whales'’ and show a film.

Tea and biscuits will be available for a limited number at both
meetings. Please let Miss Giles know three days before if you
would like some.

TOURS TO INDIA AND EAST AFRICA

The FPS tour to India in February 1968 will be led by Sir Hugh
Elliott, with Mr Zafar Futehally of Bombay and Mr E. P. Gee
of Assam. The tour is now fully booked, but any member who
would like to be put on a waiting list in case of a last minute
cancellation (this quite often happens) should write to Miss
Giles at once.

The East African bird tour, which leaves at the end of January
for Kenya and Tanzania, will be led by Mr Leslie Brown, well-
known expert on East African wildlife, of Nairobi, with Mr
N. R. Fuggles-Couchman. One or two more members could
probably be included; anyone anxious to go should write to
Miss Giles immediately.

TOUR TO JORDAN
The plan for an FPS tour to Jordan in the spring (April-May)
of 1968 has been prepared, and we should be glad to hear
from any members who would like to consider joining this,
assuming that the political situation made it practicable. The
recent territorial losses in Jordan have affected the tour very
little, and the best wildlife areas—the desert including Wadi
Rum and Azrag—can still be visited, not to mention outstand-
ing monuments such as Jerash and Petra. The chief wildlife
interest will be birds. Please write to Miss Giles if you are
interested.
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THRE T

HAWICK SCOTLAND
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